
Mr. A edis Derounian 
23 Inness Place 
M.anhasset. N.Y. 11030 

Dear r. Derounian: 

Febru&l."y 27, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Ste rdship of 
St. Vartan. and your gift of 100 for that purpose. 

Olr ret}-eipt 117908 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreaasi 
Executive Director 


